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The school year is coming to a close and I honestly am not ready to say goodbye to the 
smiling faces I am blessed with each day.  Thank you for all you do as a community to 
support us. I wish you all a blessed and safe summer, BUT we still have a lot of fun to finish 
the year out! 

Events� at� a� Glance�
Monday, May 30  No School, Memorial Day 

Tuesday, May 31 Bauerwood Bash 1:15 - 3:15 (See below for volunteer sign-up) 

Wednesday, June 1 6th Grade Building Graduation Walk Through, 3:15 

Thursday, June 2  ½ Day of School, Last Day dismissal at 11:50 

Bauerwood� Bash� - Out� of� This� World�
Due to the rain on Wednesday, we needed to reschedule our Bauerwood Bash. Bauerwood 
Family Network has planned an “Out of This World” bash for the kids this year with 
inflatables, snow cones, and several games along the way.  In order to put on this event, we 
need volunteers.  Please consider volunteering to join us in this celebration. Bash Sign-Up 
Genius. It will be a warm day, please have students in comfortable clothes and shoes for 
outdoor play. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c48abaf29a75-revised1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c48abaf29a75-revised1
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Meet the Grade Level�
As we did last year, students will have an opportunity on the last day of school to meet the 
next grade level of teachers.  They will get specific teacher placements in early August.  I 
will also be sending short video clips on the last day of school so that you, as parents, can 
meet the next grade level of teachers.  It is such an exciting day for students and a fun way 
to end the year. 

Summer Events�
We are all excited for summer, but all too soon we start to hear the dreaded words from our 
kiddos which could be, “I’m bored” or “I don’t have anything to do.”  Our community has so 
much to offer from ultimate frisbee to a variety of camps, fishing, roller skating, story walks, 
and, library activities. We are committed to keeping you informed of all of the fun and 
unique opportunities that are happening around our community throughout the summer. 
You can check out the JPS Website Experience More page and learn about all of the 
opportunities. 

https://www.jpsonline.org/ExperienceMore.aspx
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5th� Grade� Food� Trucks�
5th� grade� students� designed� food� trucks� with� full� menus� and� were� even� able� to� enjoy� their�

lunch� with� the� food� truck� Patty� Matters.�
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4th� Grade� Lansing�
4th� Grade� visited� Lansing� this� week.� They� developed� an� in-class� House� of� Representatives�

and� Senate� to� pass� some� new� bills� at� Bauerwood� too!�
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3rd� Grade� Jenison� Museum/�

One� Room� School� House�
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Champion� of� Champions�
Congratulations� to� our� boys� and� girls� runners� that� represented� Bauerwood.� We� were�

runner-up� in� the� boys'� team� and� 1st� place� in� the� girls'� team.� Both� teams� earned� a� banner!�
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Cat’s� Cash� Extraordinaire�
Each� week� we� reward� student� behavior� with� a� Cat’s� Cash� drawing� in� each� class.�

Mrs.� VanDyke’s� class� used� the� let’s� save� them� and� use� them� all� on� the� last� week� technique.�

That� is� a� large� bin� of� Cat’s� Cash!�


